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Kan-Okla COVID-19 Changes and Guidelines Thursday, October 29, 2020

We will host teams that are still interested in attending our Kan-Okla Wrestling Tournament if you agree to follow the
guidelines listed below. We fully understand if you are not going to attend this year due to COVID itself or due to the
guidelines listed. Please respond yes or no to attend by Friday, November 6, 2020.

The wrestlers come first, we will not allow ANY fans to attend this year, this will be for wrestlers and coaches only.
On your pass list, you can have a bus driver and two additional personnel, they will need to sit in the same assigned
area of your school. We are putting safety first for all coaches and athletes with the tough decisions we have made.
We will live stream the mats and communicate how your community can watch the matches ahead of time.

The seeding meeting will be in our school auditorium, wear your masks and please use this space to social distance
during the meeting. With no fans in attendance we will host the complete tournament on Saturday. The varsity boys
and girls in the main gym, JV in the secondary gym. Some schools will have an area in the secondary gym, other
schools will not. Again, please do not go into any stands that is not your designated school area in either gym.

Guidelines/Expectations

1. Masks are required at all times by everyone in attendance. Only the wrestler involved in an active match can take
off their mask. It should go back on once the match is over.

2. Teams will be assigned an area in the gym to stay if you are not going to the bathroom or wrestling.

3. We will NOT have a hospitality room or concession stand, please be sure you have food and or snacks for your
wrestlers. Contained in your assigned area.

4. If we have continued issues with any of your wrestlers going to any area outside of the one you are assigned; you
and your team will be asked to leave. Simply a safety issue, thank you for your help with this.

5. No teammates will be allowed on the side of the mats; they must stay in the assigned area when they are not wres-
tling.

6. Each wrestler must have their own water bottle, please do not bring a shared container. We have bottle filling sta-
tions in our main hallway.

7. We ask that wrestlers shower or use a skin cleaning foam/creme after each match.

8. Weigh-ins will be in the main gym; scales will be located in the four corners of the gym for teams to report to when
called. Of course, everyone will be in masks.

9. Medals will be delivered to your school area in one envelope, we will not have a medal or plaque announcement
ceremony.

10. We will not temperature check your teams as they arrive, we trust you will temperature check before you leave and
when you arrive. Anyone over a 100.4 are not allowed inside.

11. If any of your athletes develop symptoms during the day, we have a holding area to isolate them in until a parent/
guardian can pick them up.

We are looking forward to hearing back from you. We are all navigating this process daily and hopefully we are able to
pull this off safely and successfully under these circumstances. Have a great season and hopefully everyone is able to
continue their seasons! More information will go out to those who respond they will attend.

Tom Nelson All guidelines are subject to change based on local health

Athletic Director department conditions and guidelines.
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